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MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

                  NOTICE TO GOVERNMENT PERPETUAL BOND HOLDERS 

 
National Treasury has issued a notice to buy back Perpetual Bonds to pay up some of the 
instruments in the outstanding government bond portfolio. Perpetual bonds are bonds that pay 
interest (coupon) and do not have a maturity date. 
 
The bondholders of the two Perpetual Bonds listed in Table 1 below are requested to contact 
the National Treasury to buy back the bonds. These bonds will be redeemed as soon as the 
holders bring forward their bond certificates.  
 
Table 1 

BOND COUPON COUPON DATES 

R001 4.50% 01 January/ 01 July 

R002 5.00% 15 April/ 15 October 

 
Bondholders can present the certificates at the office: 
 
National Treasury  
240 Madiba Street 
Pretoria  
0001 
 
 
For further enquiries contact:   
 

 

M Dhlamini                W Cibi 
Acting Director: Debt Operations        Acting Chief Director: Liability Management 
012 315 55966                                    012 315 5337 
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